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Addendum No. 1 

 

RFP No. 21-22/29, As-Needed Environmental Planning Consulting Services 

 
 

This Addendum modifies the original RFP Documents for the above-mentioned RFP. Acknowledge 

receipt of this addendum in the space provided on the RFP Acknowledgement and Signature Form 

(Attachment 3). Failure to do so may disqualify your proposal. 

 

The following questions were submitted by the deadline and are answered in this addendum.  

 

1. Question: Does the scope of work/services include restoration and recovery services? 

Response: No; this RFP does not include restoration nor recovery services. 

 

2. Question: How many contracts will be Port be awarding? 

Response: It is the intent of the Port to enter into up to four (4) separate environmental 

planning contracts valued up $500,000 each, pending approval by the Board of Port 

Commissioners (Board).  Up to one of the contracts will designated for a qualified Small 

Business Enterprise (SBE) or Very Small Business Enterprise (VSBE). However, the actual 

volume of work could be substantially less; execution of an Agreement will not constitute any 

guarantee of business or level of compensation.   

 

3. Question: What is the volume of work anticipated under the contract? 

Response: See response to Question 2 above.   

 

4. Question: Will the Port be adding an aviation scenario to the RFP? 

Response: No; the Port will not be modifying the current scenarios outlined or adding a 

scenario to the RFP. However, environmental planning services supporting the Port’s Airport 

are considered part of the scope of work/services. 

 

  

 

There were no other questions to RFP No. 21-22/29 




